
St. Sebastian Parish Council 

 

The St. Sebastian parish council held a meeting on January 15, 2018. Present at the meeting 

were Jesse Rose, Kyle Koesters, Greg Hartings, Renee Wilker, Lisa Seitz, Lynn Stucke, Doris 

Wilker, Ed McClurg, and Sue Roeckner 

 

Ladies Sodality: nothing 

Holy Name Society: nothing 

Missions: nothing 

Cemetery: nothing 

Pastors Report/Parish Office Report: Sue reported current finances and account balances. 

Should receive payment reimbursement from Thobe Oil for Johnson Mechanical (Kurt) bill from 

fuel oil running out on January 1st ( gauge not reading correctly). 

 

Maintenance: Window covers are off right now, because Window Creations are taking 

measurements.  Boiler breaking down.  Will call for estimates.  Also need estimate from Seitz 

Electric . Furnace is currently using 5 gallons per hour when its running. Temp set at 55 degrees 

throughout the week when not in use. Debating to turn the temp up so it does not work too 

hard. Lester Fleck appreciation gift for fuel used for snow removal at church parking lot. 

One Faith One Hope One Love check should arrive Jan or Feb. 

 

Old Business: Sue Bruns officially started cleaning the church in January. Will get appreciation 

gift for Betty Kremer. 

 

Next Meeting: 4-3-18 at 8pm 

 

Close Meeting: Jesse Rose made the motion and Lynn Stucke 2nd it. 


